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09.09.22 

WELCOME BACK 
Dear Families, 

 

Although we end the week with the sad news about the Queen, we have focused on celebrating the life 

she has lived and impact she had over her 70 year reign. 

I would also like to celebrate our Woodcocks’ children, who have all settled back into the school routine 

brilliantly. 

 

Read Write Inc 

As we continue to embed our phonics and reading scheme, children have been placed in reading groups 

and will start to bring home books on Wednesday. Do not worry if you think the book is too easy – it 

should be! We are encouraging fluency and enjoyment of being able to read a book and answer questions 

about it. Full information will be sent home next week. 

 

Wellbeing Walk 

The impact of PE and physical activity on a wide range of school priorities is well researched and extends 

to improvements in concentration, memory retention and behaviour in general. We are introducing 

Wellbeing Walks every morning. You can drop off your child on the back car park at 8:25. Mrs 

Stanaway and Miss Sumner will supervise the children as they walk around the nature area at the top of 

the playground. 

SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION - Due to this initiative, the bottom gate will remain closed until a 

member of staff comes out to the welcome the children in the morning. The car park gate will be 

locked at 8:35am and will be re-opened by a member of staff who will come out to welcome the rest of 

the school then locked again at 8:55am. 

Mrs Stanaway will ensure all ‘Wellbeing Walk children’ arrive in class for 8:45am. 

There is no need to book. All children are welcome. 

 

Clubs 

Clubs will commence the week of the 19th of September and booking forms will be sent next week. 

Reception children will have the opportunity to join a club in Autumn 2. 

 

Communication 

Reminder: our communication methods now are through email, the website and Facebook. There will be 

information sent out next week in regards to the period of mourning and the implications this has on our 

school. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Mrs Stephanie Beckett 

Headteacher 
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